
St. Andrew’s Church of England Primary School would like to invite you to an 
Open Morning on Wednesday 8th November 2017 9.15-11.15 a.m. and an Open 
Evening on Wednesday 15th November  5.00-7.00p.m. Places are also available 

in other year groups including Reception 2017.                            

St. Andrew’s Church of England Primary School is for children between the ages of 4 and 11 
years. It is situated in the delightful village of Leasingham. St Andrew’s is a special place for your 
child to grow and develop into a mature citizen.  In March 2017 it was judged ‘Good’ by Ofsted 
and ‘Outstanding’  for our Church School Status, so please come and visit. Contact us on 01529 

302388 or email: head@st-andrews.lincs.sch.uk . Or why not visit our website  

http://www.st-andrews.lincs.sch.uk to discover more about our wonderful school. 

Looking for a Primary School place for September 2018? 
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